August 25, 1970

J. P O0'Reilly, Chief
Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Complisnce, Headquarters

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
DOCKET NO, 350-275

Attached 1s a copy of the licensee's reply to our letter and
CDN concerning an inspection conducted on June 2326, 1970

We consider this reply satisfactory,

ORISINAL SIGHED BY
b 5 SPENCER

G. S Spencer
Senior Reactor Inspector

Enclosure:
Ltr dtd 8/17/70
from R. H, Peterson
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